

FASHION BLOGGER

Read the article and do the multiple choice.

I've loved clothes since I was about five. Each morning, I spend time thinking about what to wear. My mum gets angry sometimes and tells me to hurry up, but I don't think it's something you can decide quickly. It's far too important

Last year, after reading a fashion blog by Rachel, a 19-year-old student. I decided to start one myself. Almost immediately, I posted my first blog. I was really pleased when friends said they loved it - they especially liked the video I made called "A World of Fashion."

I post something new each day. I keep a fashion diary, where I describe what I'm wearing and every week I also post a photo of myself in my favorite clothes. Most people say they like the photos. But, for me, the best part is getting messages from fans.

My parents think it's good for me to have a hobby, and I still do all my homework, so they're happy for me to do the blog. The only thing they tell me is to be careful about what I read online. They tell me not to worry if people post things that I don't agree with.

I'm not really interested in becoming a fashion model - I think I might get bored with someone taking my photograph every day! Maybe, when I'm older, I'll start my own clothes company, but before that I'm going to do a fashion course at college. I'm already trying to choose the best one!

1 What do we learn about Jayden in the first paragraph?

- A she gets her love of fashion from her mother.
- B she chooses carefully which clothes to put on.
- C she has many clothes she likes wearing to school.

2 Jayden began her fashion blog after

- A she watched a video of a fashion show
- B she talked to her friends about starting one
- C she read a blog written by another teenager

3 What does Jayden enjoy most about her fashion blog?

- A posting photos of herself
- B writing things in her fashion diary
- C receiving messages from her fans

4 How do Jayden's parents feel about her doing a fashion blog?

- A pleased she is doing something she enjoys
- B worried she will spend less time doing college work
- C glad she is sharing her ideas with other young people

5 What has Jayden decided to do in the future?

- A start her own company
- B work as a fashion model
- C study fashion at college

